
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

April 10, 2021 

Southside Baptist Church 

Community Outreach Center 

5502 Skidaway Road 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  
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Find it here: 

President’s Column 

Cindy Ochoa 

president@savannahquiltguild.com 

 Wear your name tag 

 Wear your Mask 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

April is upon us and warm days are ahead.  I am 
looking forward to relaxing on the porch with a 
good book.  I was so pleased to see some famil-
iar faces at our March Guild Meeting.  It felt good 
to have guild member meeting in one place 
again.  
  
The retreat has come and gone, a big thank you 
to Theresa, Kim and Laurel for such a wonderful 
time!  We are all looking forward to next year al-
ready. 
   
For those of you who are participating in our Lori 
Holt Quilt-A-Long we will be doing the Ironing 
Block.  Please remember to bring your Canning 
Block for Show and Tell. 
 

See you at our April meeting! 
 

Cindy 
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Needling News 

 Birthdays this month:  Cathy Persson - 1st, Sandra Ailio - 10th, Rebec-
ca Scales - 12th, Cindy Strubbe - 14th, Poppe Nezbeda - 15th, Kathy 
Padgett - 16th, Betty Drecktrah - 23rd, Georgia Carrell - 27th.   

  Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies!  

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

 
It was so wonderful to see so many of us in person at the meeting 
last month! It was great to see everyone. 
 
I hope you are still planning on joining us for this month's guild meeting.   
   
April ........"Batting: What's Inside Matters"...  Stephanie Hackney, from Hobbs 
Bonded Fibers. She'll be speaking about all the various types of battings they have 
to offer. There will also be opportunity for questions at the end.  
 
 
 
May....program will be about appliqué techniques by Kathy McNeal. 
 
 
June….Cindy will be unveiling her President's Challenge to us. 
 
You don't hoard fabric, you just shop faster than you sew.... 

 
Kim 
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April:  Fabric Painting with Terry Duncan -  I'm excited to announce that the fabric 
painting workshop has finally arrived!  Terry Duncan will guide us as we learn 
methods to successfully painting unique designs on our projects.  Terry has pre-
pared the fabric for our workshop.  Terry and I will provide some brushes and the 
Inktense paints that will create a softer, more blended look than the old-
fashioned fabric paints.  This type of painting can be used on quilts, clothing, and 
a variety of fabric crafts.  We have some slots open.  If you're interested, the fee is 
$20.00, with an additional $6.00 supply fee for use of the Inktense paints that Ter-
ry and I bring.  
 
 
 
 
 
May:  Design Boards with Cindy Ochoa  - Cindy will lead us through the creation of 
a 12"×12" foam core design board.  It's a very light-weight, portable means of 
transporting, displaying and developing quilt blocks; the board can even keep the 
pieces in place in an upright position.  It's perfect for working on those tricky 
blocks where it's so easy to get the pieces in the wrong position.  The fee for this 
workshop is $20.00.  Cindy will have an example to show at the April meeting.  
 

June:  Jelly Roll Placemats and Rugs with Jan Smart  - This versatile method can 
make placemats and rugs in an infinite variety of shapes and sizes.   I will intro-
duce you to 3 styles of the Jelly Roll method and explain some tricks for making 
them turn out 'just right'. This workshop requires a sewing machine, a jelly roll of 
fabrics with a little pre-preparations done, several full bobbins of thread, scis-
sors, thread, and machine needles for jeans-weight fabric.   The fee will be $20.00. 
 

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 

 

 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more infor-

mation please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 

 

 Postponed at this time: The Sewcial’s are looking to start up in May. 

Date, time and place TBD.        Ruth Rodriguez 

SQG Website News 

 

Check out the upcoming workshops on the “Featured Events 

and Workshops” page on the website. We have Fabric Painting 

by Terry Duncan coming soon. Please let our Workshop Chair, 

Jan Smart, know if you want to be added to the list. Also, check 

out the other workshops that are going to be available in 2021. 

As time goes on, we will be filling up the monthly workshop and 

events calendar again! Yay, for Covid 19 shots!  

 

Renee Christensen, Webmaster  

 www.savannahquiltguild.com  
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Charity: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

PILLOWCASES news.  
122 pillowcases were dropped off at Memorial Medical Center to be used in the 
new wing of the children's hospital.  Kits are available at the guild meeting for 
those who are interested in taking a few home.     

Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     TBD 

 
Vintage Housewife Block of the Month Sew-a-long 

 
This Month we will be working on Block Three, Ironing Block.  
Directions for each block can be found on the guild web page.  
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com  You will need to log in and go 
the members.  In the drop down you will see 
Block of the Month.  Just click and you are there. 
 

Cindy 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/
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Meeting Minutes  
Joanne Simpson, secretary@savannahquiltguild.com 

Click here to view Minutes for February meeting in Person and on Zoom.  

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  

Guild Operating Fund  
Balance on Hand (March, 2021) 6792.16 
Cash In-Dues (6 x 30)     180.00 
SSBC (rental March-June) 200.00 
Supplies (stamps)  12.44 
Insurance   265.00 
March program  5.00 
March handouts  19.80 
Zoom (Jan-March)  45.00 
Thank You For Coming gifts 175.00 

Ending Balance – April 21, 2021 6,229.92      

Hospitality  - Friendship, sharing and caring 
hospitality@savannahquiltguild.com 

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need 
of preemie hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any 
knitters/crochet's might want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only 
group that supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are 
included in the kits, along with boning and D-rings.  

Charity   - Brighten the world of a sick child 

Paula LaCoe & Cindy Cybul , placoe@juno.com or ccybul1986@msn.com 

We are collecting pillowcases for the Pediatric ICU at Memorial Medical Center. 
For information contact Paula LaCoe or Cindy Cybul. 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/SQG-Minutes-March-2021-1.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/SQG-April-2021-Treasurers-Report.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month. Please email your info to: 

newsletter@savannahquiltguild.com  

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2021 

President - Cindy Ochoa Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Theresa Sapp & Cindy Ochoa 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Renee Christensen 

Membership/Sunshine - Poppe Nezbeda Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Hospitality -  Charity - Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

Classes -  Charity - Pillowcases - Paula LaCoe  &  

Cindy Cybul 
After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

2021 Retreat 

“Friends By The Sea” 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in Friend By the Sea Retreat this year, we 
all had a great time.  Special thanks to our Committee, Theresa Sapp, Laural 
McKeith, and Kim Hayes.  
 
Our 2022 retreat will be March 3 - 6 at St Christpher Retreat.   
 
Registration opens at our June guild meeting. 
Click here  Registration Form 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Retreat-2021-Registration-Form.pdf

